Andrew Leon

From: Evan Maxim

Sent: Monday, July 8, 2019 9:20 AM

To: Mona Davis; Andrew Leon

Subject: FW: small cell towers in Ellis Pond/Dawn Vista neighborhood
FYI -

Please forward to Crown Castle...
Regards,

Evan Maxim

Director

City of Mercer Island - Community Planning & Development
206.275.7732 | mercergov.org/CPD |

Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).

If you would like a public record, please fill out a public records request at https://mercerisland.nextrequest.com/.

From: City Manager <citymanager@mercergov.org>

Sent: Sunday, July 7, 2019 9:25 PM

To: Evan Maxim <evan.maxim@mercergov.org>

Subject: FW: small cell towers in Ellis Pond/Dawn Vista neighborhood

From: Tom Henderson <tomh@tomh.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 6:03 PM

To: council@mercegov.org; City Manager <citymanager@mercergov.org>
Subject: small cell towers in Ellis Pond/Dawn Vista neighborhood

Hello,

Our neighborhood has been meeting and discussing the impending construction of a cellular tower next to Ellis Pond,
also with concern about the potential for additional towers to be erected in the future in our neighborhood, which to
date has avoided the visual clutter of poles and wires. | would like to add my voice to the other neighbors who are
concerned about how this may negatively impact our neighborhood aesthetics. | would like to request the city to work
with the carriers to minimize the addition of new towers in the neighborhood where possible, and for those towers that
must go in, to enact and enforce strong aesthetic (visual and noise) guidelines to minimize the impact.

Sincerely,

Tom Henderson



9222 SE 46th St., Mercer Island



